
Status of the SRC-EDIH project 
 

As part of the SRC-EDIH project, a consortium of partners met on 24th April 2023 from 12.00 
to 14.00. The meeting was held under the supervision of the project coordinator, 
Development Center Novo mesto. We discussed about current state of the project and the 
challenges that the project faces in the months ahead. The meeting was led by Tatjana Koleša. 
She presented the news to the audience and highlighted the upcoming deadlines and 
indicators. The holders of the project's work packages then gave an overview of the current 
situation in the areas of communication, testing digital transformation before investing, 
increasing the project content stakeholders' expertise, training planning, looking for 
investment opportunities, the innovation ecosystem, networking and ethical requirements for 
data protection. 
 
Since September 2022, Chamber of Commerce of Dolenjska and Bela Krajina (GZDBK) has been 
updating news about the project at the following link: https://www.gzdbk.si/si/projekti/src-
edih/ 
 
Development Center Novo mesto (coordinator of the project) has established a website for 
the project, where current news and announcements of the entire consortium and all project 
partners, will be gathered in one place. They also established virtual profiles on Facebook, 
Twitter and YouTube for central communication about the project. You are welcome to follow 
the SRC-EDIH project as it strengthens your journey toward digital transformation. 
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